

1. READ ABOUT SOPHIE'S LIFE AND ANSWER THE QUESTIONS:

My daughter's name is Sophie. Sophie is eleven years old and she lives in Brighton, England. She usually gets up at a quarter to eight, she has a shower, gets dressed and then she brushes her teeth. After that, she has breakfast. For breakfast she usually has milk, toast and orange juice. Then she brushes her teeth again because she likes them white and healthy!

Then she grabs her school bag and goes to the bus stop. She goes to school by bus every day. Classes start at half past eight and finish at half past four. She usually has lunch at the school cafeteria with her schoolmates at about 12 o'clock. Her best friend is Amy and Sophie always sits next to her at lunch.

After school she returns home and does her homework. She is a very hard-working pupil and she never misses a school task! After homework, she usually listens to music and watches television a bit.

At half past seven it is time for dinner. Then she usually reads a book or chats with her parents for a while. Finally, she goes to bed at about ten o'clock, but before that she brushes her teeth. Sophie is a happy little girl!



1. What is the text about? _____
2. What is Sophie's occupation? _____
3. How does she go to school? _____
4. Who's the author of the text? _____

2. DECIDE IF THE SENTENCES ARE TRUE OR FALSE:

- She goes to bed at about ten o'clock.
- She gets dressed before taking a shower.
- She drives to school.
- She has lunch at the school canteen.
- She gets up at seven forty-five.
- She does her homework at Amy's house.
- She brushes her teeth twice in the morning.

LANGUAGE USE**3. MATCH THE SENTENCES:**

- | | |
|--|---|
| (1) Do you want to go watch a movie this weekend? | () I can't. I have to clean my bedroom after class. |
| (2) What are you going to wear for the A.J.'s party tonight? | () Sorry, I can't. I have to do my chores. |
| (3) What is your favorite kind of movie? | () About 50. I love to play guitar in my free time. |
| (4) How do I look? | () I go to school by car. My mother drives me before work. |
| (5) How many guitar picks do you have, Yudi? | () I'm going to wear sandals and a pretty dress. |
| (6) How do you go to school? | () It's photography. I love to take pictures of my pets. |
| (7) What's your favorite hobby, Amanda? | () You look strange... This dress is too big on you. |
| (8) Let's go to the park after class? | () I like comedies. |

4. CHOOSE FOUR PEOPLE BELOW AND WRITE DESCRIPTIONS ABOUT THEM. MAKE SURE TO MENTION: PHYSICAL CHARACTERISTICS AND CLOTHES. FOLLOW THE EXAMPLE.



1. He is tall and muscular. He has short, straight blond hair and blue eyes. He is wearing shoes, a pair of jeans and a green T-shirt.

2. _____
3. _____
4. _____
5. _____

5. WRITING

You want to start a blog. This is your first post. Write a short paragraph about yourself. Make sure to mention:

- How old you are.
- Where you live.
- Your hobbies and free time activities.
- Your routine and house chores.
- What you like/don't like to do at home.

This image shows a blank sheet of white paper with horizontal ruling lines. The lines are evenly spaced and extend across the width of the page. There are no margins, text, or other markings on the paper.